
From: gary.geisler@mssb.com [mailto:gary.geisler@mssb.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 2:10 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: FASB Website Feedback 
 
Message: Stop trying to broaden the "fair value" or "mark to market rules" that helped create the 
Panic of 2008! The unmistakable evidence is that these rules are what led us into the deep 
recession that could have been a depression. STOP! 
 
Important Notice to Recipients: 
  
It is important that you do not use e-mail to request, authorize or effect the purchase or sale of any security or commodity, to send fund 
transfer instructions, or to effect any other transactions.  Any such request, orders, or instructions that you send will not be accepted and will 
not be processed by Morgan Stanley Smith Barney. 
  
The sender of this e-mail is an employee of Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. If you have received this communication in error, please 
destroy all electronic and paper copies and notify the sender immediately.   Erroneous transmission is not intended to waive confidentiality or 
privilege.  Morgan Stanley Smith Barney reserves the right, to the extent permitted under applicable law, to monitor electronic 
communications. By e-mailing with Morgan Stanley Smith Barney you consent to the foregoing. 
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